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Title: THECB Year End TEXAS Grant Report  Date of completion: June 8, 2016 

Please circle or highlight:      Assessment Activity Report  Both 

Highlights of data:  Each institution participating in the TEXAS Grant program is required to submit a 
year-end report to the Coordinating Board.  During the 15-16 year, 2 students received $4,104 in 
TEXAS Grant funds.   
 
 

 

Use of data:  During the 2015-16 year, the number of students receiving this grant decreased because 
community colleges are no longer eligible to make awards to new students.  This was our final year to 
participate in the TEXAS Grant program.    
 
 

 

How associated to Student Success?  This grant program assists students with meeting the cost of 

attending VC. 

 

Where the report can be found: Financial Aid Office  

     
Submitted by: Melissa Elliott Date: July 7, 2016  

  (Responsible Party)    
      
      

  
 
    

Received by Office of Quality Enhancement: 7/7/16  

 
   

(Date) 

 
Presented to SSBTN Committee*: 7/26/16  

 (Date)  
 

 
 
             


